
 

December 1, 2017 
 
 
Danielle Corradino 
4055 NW 97th Ave 
Miami, FL 33178 
 
 
Dear Corradino Group,  
 
On behalf of the staff and families of the Ronald McDonald House of Fort Lauderdale, I would like to thank 
you for the generous involvement in our Adopt a Meal program on December 1st. The value of your donation 
is $175.00. It’s people like you that keep letting us provide a haven for the families. 
 
The Ronald McDonald House of Fort Lauderdale provides a safe place to stay for the families of seriously ill 
children receiving treatment at Chris Evert Children’s Hospital located on the grounds of Broward General 
Medical Center in Downtown Ft. Lauderdale and other local pediatric medical facilities. With your help and 
the help of the entire Broward Community, we will continue to provide services to 20 families at the same 
time and enable them to enjoy common areas such as: kitchen, dining room, play and TV room, family room, 
library with computers, laundry room.  
 
The following is our Tax ID number for the Ronald McDonald House of Fort Lauderdale to claim your 
donation as tax exempt. The number is 59-1899866, under Ronald McDonald House Charities of South 
Florida.  
 
People like you help the Ronald McDonald House remain the “House That Love Built.” Thank you for all your 
efforts to support our charity. We look forward to having you and your family at our House again soon.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Flora Nwalupue  
 

 
 
Director of House Operations 
Ronald McDonald House  
Of Fort Lauderdale 

 


